[image: image2.png]| Mass Inentions Gy,



                                                                 
      

             Twenty-First Sunday in Ordinary Time

                    Saturday, August 26


Vigil Mass     
 

 5:00 p.m.
    +Al & +Vicky Christian

  
Sunday, August 27
 8:30 a.m.
    +Louis F. Soos 
10:00 a.m.    +Patrick Awosogba
 5:00 p.m.     People of the Parish



Monday, August 28



Saint Augustine
7:30 a.m. 
     +Ester Dow



Tuesday, August 29



 The Passion of Saint John the Baptist
7:30 a.m.

      +Religio Sevilla

  
Wednesday, August 30


5:00 p.m.     +Frank G. DeMonico  

                       +Judith Catada Barretto

                       +Regina Barretto Montalban


                       +James P. Kyne


Thursday, August 31

7:30 a.m.      +Michael Lepore, Sr.



Friday, September 1
7:30 a.m.
      +Mario & +Maria Rodrigues

   
Saturday, September 2




Vigil Mass
 5:00 p.m.
     +Frank G. DeMonico
           Twenty-Second Sunday in Ordinary Time



Sunday, September 3
        
 8:30 a.m.      People of the Parish
10:00 a.m.
 
+Edmund Zonkonski 
  5:00 p.m.    +Regina Barretto Montalban
Pope Francis’ Prayer Intention for August
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Stewardship – Time, Talent & Treasure
 Collection for August 13 - $5,764.50
Assumption of the Blessed

Virgin Mary - $1,443.00
Collection for August 20 - $4,891.00
Mail Collection (two weeks) $840.00
Please remember Corpus Christi Parish

in your will and estate planning.     
Sunday, August 27, 2017

Twenty-First Sunday in Ordinary Time
 “Or who has given the Lord anything that he may be repaid?”  ROMANS 11:35.  St. Paul reminds us of a central fact of stewardship.  We cannot give the Lord anything, because God already owns it all.  God made everything.  All that we can do is return a portion of God’s many gifts back to Him.  Sincere gratitude for our gifts opens our hearts to joyful generosity!
Week of September 2 -8
MEMORIAL AND SPECIAL INTENTIONS

+Altar Candles+
JoAnn Cordes

+Candle For Mary +
Special Intention
+Sanctuary Candle+
Special Intention
Offerings are available for a loved one or special intention. Call the parish office for details.

Forming your Faith…….. We are excited to announce that Corpus Christi Church has become a partner in an exciting 24/7 on-line web-based digital formation series called FORMED, produced by the Augustine Institute and Iganatius Press.  This series is designed to help adults grow in their faith at all levels – how we think, how we pray, and how we live.  Better yet, access is FREE to all of our parishioners and their families anywhere, anytime on computers, tablets, or phones.  Register free using our Parish Code ZD3P77.  
GOING TO THE HOSPITAL?

If you or a member of your family are in the hospital and would like a priest to come to visit or to receive the sacramental anointing of the sick, please call the parish office to arrange for visitation.  Additionally, you may wish to alert the Hospital’s Pastoral Care Office at the hospital to arrange for sustained sacramental visitation as well.  There is a chaplain on call 24 hours a day to serve in hospital patients.
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Joyce Hanula, John Gregor, 
Kristin Rein, Noel Gowran
Susan Wiecek Shecter, Mary Alai,
Helen Kovacs, Claire Watson,
Maria Rossi, Joe Rossi,Maria C Silva,

Renee Giliberti, Marie Bodnar,
Phyllis Mason, Marilyn Rinfret,
Fr. Ed Flanagan, Roger Gregor, Peggy Reynolds, 
Margaret Drack, Luke Mayell, Pauline Burak,
Cheryl Hayes, DeAnn Morgan, Emerson Harper,
Patricia Doyle, Rebecca Rannazzisi, Mary Ann Pillo,
Debbie Canuso-Danley, Gloria Gregor-Hughes,
Catherine Cantasano, Mary Ann Laskoski,

[image: image5.png]


Fr. Kevin Casey, Patricia Ronan, Josephine Dehlinger,
Florence Unverzagt, Antoinette Rossi, Kathleen McGreevy,
Karen Kleinschmidt, Carol Ostrowski, Genevieve Mroczko.
Please keep us updated on your loved ones.
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Please note at any time, you may begin ON LINE GIVING by logging on to our website:

ON LINE GIVING Our thanks to the many families that have signed up for Online Giving!  If you manage your bills online, we’re sure you’ll like the convenience of giving to your parish online.  It’s safe and secure, and you decide exactly when your gift is made.  You may even view your giving history just by logging in Visit our website: www.corpuschristisouthriver.org – and get started.


South River Council of Congregations –
Wednesday – August 30th 6-8p.m.

In response to recent hate events in Charlottesville and other places the members of the Council of Congregation of Churches invites all for a peaceful neighborly walk through downtown South River and a community meal.   The walk will begin at Daley’s Pond Park and end with a community meal at First Reformed Church, 40 Thomas Street.  No signs, no speeches.  For all ages - walk with your family and folks from the neighborhood.  A similar walk last summer attracted more than 75 people of all ages and backgrounds.
Faith Formation Registrations will be accepted by  appointment only.  If you have not yet registered your child for classes for the 2017/18 school year, for grades 1 thru 7, please call the parish office for details.  If you have registered but owe your registration fees, these need to be paid or the registrations will not be accepted. 



The St. Vincent de Paul Society will be involved in the Yard Sale sponsored by the Sayreville Emergency Squad, 776 Washington Rd. Sayreville.  The space fee, which will be paid by the St. Vincent de Paul Society, will help the Emergency squad pay for any equipment that is needed.  All proceeds from the sale of donated items will go to the St. Vincent de Paul Society to help the poor of our community.  The event dates are September 16, and October 21.  If you have any items to be donated (excluding clothing) it would be greatly appreciated.  For information call either Henry 732-609-1315, Ann Marie 732-589-1576, Pam 732-432-0365 or Gail 732-254-7545.

World Day of Prayer for the Care of Creation
September 1, 2017-  A Prayer for our Earth
All-powerful God, you are present in the whole universe and in the smallest of your creatures.

You embrace with your tenderness all that exists.  Our out upon us the power of your love, that we may protect life and beauty.

Fill us with peace, that we may live as brothers and sisters, harming no one.

O God of the poor, help us to rescue the abandoned and forgotten of this earth, 

so precious in your eyes.

Bring healing to our lives, that we may protect the world and not prey on it, that we may sow beauty, not pollution and destruction.

Touch the hearts of those who look only for gain at the expense of the poor and the earth.

Teach us to discover the worth of each thing, to be filled with awe and contemplation, to recognize that we are profoundly united with every creature as we journey towards your infinite light,

We thank you for being with us each day.  Encourage us, we pray, in our struggle for justice, love and peace.              Amen.


Lucky Calendar -  I’m sure most of you purchased a ticket for the Power Ball for the big drawing.  Do you realize what your odds of winning are?  Not too great to say the least.   However, our monthly Lucky Calendar has less than 800 entries. Your odds are much better.   There are still 5 more chances of winning $500.00 and 1 chance of winning $1,000.00.    You too could be the next winner here at Corpus Christi!  The next drawing is Tuesday September 5, 2017at 1:00 p.m. in the Parish Office.  REMEMBER, YOU HAVE TO BE IN IT TO WIN IT!


Save the Date:

This year’s Parish Picnic is scheduled for Sunday, October 1, 2017.  Please save the date and join us for an afternoon get- together of food and fun.  Help is always welcomed.  If you are interested in helping plan and organizing the
 event, please call the parish office.


MASS BOOK FOR 2018 WILL OPEN ON Thursday, September 7, 2017 at 10:30 a.m.  Intentions for loved ones may be reserved at this time.  

First Friday Devotion to the Sacred Heart of Jesus – September 1, 2017 
3:00-7:30 p.m. followed by Benediction

An excellent practice recommended by all the saints, especially St. Margaret Mary Alacoque, (1647-1690)

Is devotion to Jesus in the Most Blessed Sacrament in which through our prayer in silent adoration we make reparation to the Sacred Heart of Jesus for the sins which have offended God in this world mocking our Savior and His great goodness and love.  If possible, for 9 consecutive months attend Mass on First Friday, receiving Holy Communion.  If in need of the Sacrament of Penance receive it as well.  It has been the time-honored practice as well to make a holy hour before Jesus in the Most Holy Eucharist on First Friday of the month which is observed here at the parish church from 3pm-7:30 pm, Confession at 6:15-7pm, followed by Benediction at 7:30pm.  All parishioners are invited to offer a minimum of 7 minutes of prayer for the intention of Evangelization, please consider the Lord’s merciful invitation to pray and rest in Him, “I am deeply grieved, even to death, remain here, and stay awake with me (Matt 26:38).” 
St. Margaret Mary has said, “The divine heart of Jesus is an abyss of all blessings, and into it the poor should always submerge their needs.  It is an abyss of joy in which all of us can immerse our sorrows.  It is an abyss of lowliness to counteract our foolishness, an abyss of mercy for the wretched, an abyss of love to meet our every need.


Going to Rutgers in New Brunswick?

The Catholic Center at Rutgers, located at 84 Somerset Street on the College Avenue Campus, is looking forward to welcoming you to the New Brunswick/ Piscataway campuses. Please note the
following information:

Mass Schedule - Sunday Masses

12:00 PM Busch Student Center, Rm. 120ABC8:00 PM

St. Peter’s Church, 94 Somerset St. (Next to Barnes & Noble)

Daily Mass (Monday - Friday)

7:30 am & 12:15 PM The Catholic Center Chapel (located inside

the Catholic Center)

Opening Activities

Monday Sept. 4 : Luau, 6 pm at The Catholic Center

Thurs. Sept. 7: Grill & Chill on the plaza, 5 pm Livingston

Friday Sept. 8: Hog Roast , 7 pm, The Catholic Center

Friday Sept. 15 at 7 pm. Meet at the CC for an evening

Scavenger Hunt

Check us out at the Involvement Fair on Sept. 4 !!

Visit us online at www.rutgerscatholic.org

Also check us out on Facebook
.
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Artists: 


That artists of our time, through their ingenuity, may help everyone discover the beauty of creation.





Pope Francis has decided to keep one monthly prayer intention. He is no longer proposing an urgent prayer intention.





Are You Registered? – If you do not receive mailings from the parish, it means you are not registered.  If you are new, we welcome you!  Please stop by the parish office to fill out a registration form.  It you have moved, married, or made any changes, please notify us so we can make the appropriate changes.  














75th Anniversary of Corpus Christi Parish


Fr. Damian is inviting parishioners to join him in with the Anniversary Committee so we can plan for this important milestone in our parish.  Contact the parish office to sign up.  Next meeting is Monday September 25, at 7:30 p.m. in the church hall.  All are invited to partake in this special time of our parish. 





ENTER THE CONTEST!!!


Be immortalized in Corpus Christi’s history.  We are looking for a “motto” for the 75th Anniversary Celebration.  This motto will be put on a banner and used throughout all the Anniversary Events.  It needs to be short and signify what Corpus Christi represents.  An example might be “Faith, Tradition and Disciples in Mission”.   If your motto is selected you will receive a gift.  Submit your ideas, along with your name and phone number.  You may drop it off in the collection basket, parish office, or you can email to corpuschristisouthriver@yahoo.com.











